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What’s new? 

Training management 

 From January 2020 the department will be managing the Keeping Safe: Child Protection Curriculum 
(KS:CPC) training. 

Department requirements 

 The KS:CPC is mandatory in all department sites for children and young people age 3 to year 12. 

 Teachers that deliver the training must complete a full day training. 

 Not sure if you have completed the training?  Check your Employee Information Kiosk or email 
education.cpc@sa.gov.au.  

Training options 

All bookings can be made via the Department for Education KS:CPC Information  
for Educators website: http://kscpc.2.vu/KSCPC-InfoEducators. 

Metropolitan training: 

 General courses  
Educators working with children and young people age 3 to year 12 

 Early Years course  
Educators working with children age 3 to year 2 

 Disability/additional needs course  
Educators working with children and young people age 3 to year 12 with disability/additional needs. 

Regional training: 

 Training will be organised based on interest – email education.cpc@sa.gov.au to register your 

interest.  

Site-based training: 

 To enquire about training at your site email education.cpc@sa.gov.au or complete the site-based 
training form. 

Contact 

Email education.cpc@sa.gov.au  |  Phone 8463 5921  |  Website http://kscpc.2.vu/KSCPC-Website  
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